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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)
MONDAY 20th FEBRUARY  2006
H-I(13)
Report on St. Dominic’s Housing Association
South Dublin County Council has had a long standing positive relationship for a number of years with the St. Dominic’s group which, in fact, pre dates the establishment of St. Dominic’s Housing Association.  Following the discussion at the Tallaght Area Committee meeting of January 16th, 2006 a formal meeting was held with the Association on 27th January 2006, during which the issues regarding the provision of suitable emergency accommodation for homeless persons were fully explored. 



As previously indicated to the members, the Council identified a premises in Tallaght village which was offered to St. Dominic's Housing Association by the Council in December 2004 for use as emergency homeless accommodation.  The Association, having considered the matter indicated that the premises in question was not suitable for the particular type of service which the Association wishes to provide.  While the Council continues to seek to identify a suitable site/premises, the availability of such sites/premises in such a central location is extremely limited.  Following the meeting of 27th January, 2006, St. Dominic’s Housing Association has undertaken to explore a number of possibilities regarding the development of proposals with private developers as part of the Part V planning process and the Council will maintain ongoing contact with the Association regarding the development of proposals.    
The members will be kept informed of progress in this matter.  
